From:

To: City Council
Subject: Jill Mc Lewis
Date: Tuesday, August 26, 2025 3:53:05 PM

This letter is to formally acknowledge that Jill McLewis is currently dealing with significant,
life-changing health issues and medical procedures. In light of this, we fully support her
request for a leave of absence as she focuses on her health and recovery.

We understand the importance of prioritizing personal well-being during such a critical time
and remain committed to supporting her throughout this period. Her leave of absence will
continue until her health crisis has improved and she is able to safely return

Chip & Loretta Castleberry

Sent from my iPhone





